		Muogamarra Nature Reserve
 With Brimming anticipation students from year 3 and 4 and 5 boarded their bus last Monday 5th of august for an excursion to Muogamarra Nature Reserve.                                                                                            
 
First the students had a bush tucker lesson.
The types of food were very unique. After that we went on a big bush walk. Lisa and David unlighted us about rock engravings on a very big sandstone rock then we took a short cut and on the way we had our faces painted with ochre to show respect for aboriginal totems. When we got back we were so happy we hope you will go there some day.
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